
Town of Bradley 
Monthly Board Meeting 
September 9, 2019  5:30pm 
Bradley Town Hall 
 
The meeting was called to order by Chairman Koth at 5:30 p.m. Supervisors Eisenman, Jelinek, and Hilgendorf 
were present. 
 
No public comments. 
 
Treasurer’s Report: Cemetery Fund: $100,813.58; Re-Evaluation: $45,000.00; Building & Office Equipment: 
$98,562.75; Equipment: $187,872.32; General Savings Account: $4,898.68; Checking Account: $299,779.66; 
Cemetery CD’s: $12,436.89. 
 
Hilgendorf/Eisenman to approve the minutes of the August 12, 2019 meeting – motion passed 4-0. 
 
Hilgendorf/Eisenman to approve payment of vouchers 5886-5937 – motion passed 4-0. 
 
Hilgendorf/Jelinek to approve the alcohol beverage retail license for Billy Bob's Sports Bar & Grill - motion 
passed 4-0 
 
No correspondence. 
 
The DNR had requested more information regarding the sale of land on Deer Lake Road to Weickardt. They 
were inquiring about the parking and maintenance of the boat landing. The board discussed the questions and 
came to the conclusion that there is no real maintenance of this boat landing as the water is not deep enough 
to launch a boat and all improvements need to be OK'd by Wisconsin Valley Improvement.  
 
The Plan Commission will hold a public input meeting on September 16, 2019 to discuss the land use plan in 
the Town of Bradley. Their regular meeting is scheduled for September 30, 2019. 
 
Road Report - The paving and shouldering are now complete. Still waiting on Musson Bros. to come and pave 
around the road garage, hall, and waste/recycling compactors. The road crew is out working on the PASER 
program. The crew will be out later this week to sweep intersections and some roads before the fall ride. The 
clean-up of Kings Road will be done the week of September 16th with final work and cleaning being completed 
in the spring of 2020. 
 
Waste/Recycling Report - The waste compactor has been switched to a four cycle. The new hire to fill in at the 
site has left the job so we will need to find someone to fill that position. 
 
Cemetery report – Supervisor Jelinek met with Ron with Miron Construction to get a proposal on the concrete 
slab for the columbarium. All cemetery decorations will need to be off by September 23rd and fall/winter 
decorations may then be placed back out starting October 1st. 
 
Parks and Beach – The pump at Kahle Park is not working; Hetzel's will be going out on Wednesday the 11th 
to fix it. It was also noticed that the cover over the well was busted. A snow fence will be put around it to keep 
anyone from falling in until a permanent fix can be done. Joan will check into pricing for the trucking charges to 
haul the gravel to the town's three ball fields. Supervisor Eisenman stated that the storage building at Theisen 
Park needs repair and he will be helping Tom Emmer put felt under the bleachers at the park. Supervisor 
Eisenman will also look into getting a new sign for Theisen Park. 
 
Adjourned at 6:15pm 
 
Minutes recorded by Clerk Kari Kiser 


